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ADVISORY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

RESUMPTION OF ONSITE TEACHING AND LEARNING IN THE 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2022 
 

 
 
 

Following the easing of Thai government’s restrictions on measures related to 

Covid-19, Rangsit University 

 
 
International College (RIC) is announcing the resumption of ONSITE classes in 

the Academic Year 2022 (13 June 2022 - 12 May 2023). 
 
 
 
 
RIC prioritizes the safety and well-being of its students and staff together with the 

effectiveness of its teaching and learning and has therefore advised everyone to 

exercise precaution and maintain vigilance against Covid-19 at all times. 

 
 
 
 
RIC is committed to ensuring that international students have ready access to 

information and support and will release further announcement accordingly. 

 
 
Announced on 6 May 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Asst. Prof. Dr. Kritsada Sriphaew 

Dean of Rangsit University International College 


